
 

Friday, June 13, 2008 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
SUBJECT: Class II Permissive change for FCCID DKNFSK03  
                    
 
We are applying for a Class II permissive change approval. This remote has been 
redesigned to allow for 2-way IR communication. To accommodate that functionality 
upgrade, two changes have been made to the product since the original certification. 
 

1. The outer plastics have been completely redesigned and 
2. The motherboard has been redesigned. 

 
Note: No changes have been made to the RF transmitter circuit and layout or protocol. 
 
In support of this request we have attached the following documentation: 
 

1. Intentional Radiator Emissions Test Report 
2. Unintentional Emissions Test Reports from both manufacturers and 
3. Photographs of the new plastic enclosure. 

 
Sincerely 
 

 
 
Charles Grasso 
Compliance Engineer 

 


